
The Department of Pediatrics is happy to announce that 

Michelle Stevenson, M.D. has accepted a new departmental po-

sition within the Division of Clinical and Translational Research 

as the Director of Pediatrics Research Development.  We are 

very excited about this new role and the added emphasis on 

promoting more academic activity in our department as we inte-

grate into the new model with Norton Healthcare. As we grow 

our clinical world, we also hope to grow our research and teach-

ing missions equally and this is a great start.  As part of the de-

finitive agreements, we must have an integrated research pro-

posal ready to move forward before going live on March 1, 

2020, thus the urgency to making this change.   

 

In her new role, Dr. Stevenson will lead efforts in the Depart-

ment of Pediatrics to support faculty in developing their research. This will include mentorship 

with identifying topics of interest and planning a research strategy to address those interests, 

identifying and applying for research funding, and supporting faculty development offerings fo-

cused on building faculty research skills. Dr. Stevenson will work within the Division of Pediat-

ric Clinical and Translational Research on developing new directions for clinical and transla-

tional research. She will also continue to serve on the executive committee of the CAHRDS 

unit (located on the 2nd floor of the KCPC and part of the Division of Clinical and Translational 

Research), working closely with its director, Dr. Debbie Davis in support of its mission to pro-

vide biostatistical expertise, research design and methodological support, and technical sup-

port for faculty research.  

 

Michelle Stevenson, M.D.: 

 B.S. in Biochemistry from Indiana University, 1993 

 Medical Degree from University of Kentucky, 1997 

 Residency program in Pediatrics at University of Louisville 

 Fellowship in Pediatric Emergency Medicine at Cincinnati Children’s Hospital 

 Master of Science in Epidemiology from University of Cincinnati 

 Appointed Research Director for the Division of Pediatric Emergency Medicine at University 

of Louisville, 2008. 

 Served as Associate Program Director for University of Louisville Pediatrics Residency pro-

gram 

 Appointed Pediatric Emergency Medicine Division Chief, 2016 
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